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Dept. of Health Sciences

August 27, 2013

Dr. Matthew Schmolesky
Director, Neuroscience Program
WSU Department of Psychology
1202 University Circle
Ogden, UT 84408-1202

Dr. Schmolesky,

The Department of Health Sciences supports the proposals for the Neuroscience 3850 and 4900 courses.  The courses do not duplicate any classes currently provided by our department.  We appreciate the efforts of the psychology department to continue to develop courses in the area of neurosciences.  It provides a great opportunity for students completing an AS degree in Health Sciences to continue their studies.

If you have any additional questions, feel free to contact me. 

Respectfully,


Kraig Chugg, Chair
WSU Health Sciences

Dept. of Psychology
August 20, 2013 email
Hi Matt:

  I have reviewed and support the proposals.

Eric


Eric Amsel
Professor and Chair
Due Process Officer
Department of Psychology
Weber State University
1202 University Circle
Ogden UT 84408-1202

Dept. of Zoology

August 27, 2013 email
Dear Matt,

This is to let you know that I have read through and approve of the course proposals for these two courses:

NEUR 3850 Clinical Neuroscience

NEUR 4900 Topics in Neuroscience

John Mull
Chair, Dept. of Zoology

